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As an engineer have witnessed farming being done right in Oregon. Farming being 

done in a way that respects the land, humanely cares for the animals and supports its 

farmers. Allowing a company to come in with this inhumane chicken mill would not be 

responsible farming. It would also negatively affect our existing farmers. How many 

more avian flus are we going to have to experience before we realize that we have to 

start doing things differently. It is also a real environmental concern too. And my heart 

breaks for the animals that have to endure being in a place like that...  


